
WEST HAVEN CITY 

Commercial Development 
Tractor Supply Co. is working 
through their final details and plans 
to begin construction within a few 
weeks. 
 
There is continued activity on the   
corner of Midland and 4000 South.  
Walmart’s plans have been approved 
and they are ready to move forward 
with a building permit. They are       
anxious to be in our city and are 
working with adjacent property    
owners on details that will allow them 
to start building. 
 
Trail Projects 
The R.A.M.P. portion of the trail 
(northeast of the cemetery to 1800 
South) is out to bid.  Once the bid is 
awarded, the trail will be under             
construction and usable this fall.  This 
will      complete a beautiful   portion 
of our city’s trail system. 
 

Mayor Sharon Bolos  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor’s Message 

City Hall Seminar 
The fourth in the series of FREE    
seminars will be on Thursday,       
November 6th at 6:00 P.M. at City 
Hall.  Chronic Pain 101 will be a 
presentation on chronic pain, its   
causes, and management.  The      
seminar is for anyone coping with 
chronic pain.  Those with friends or 
family members who have chronic 
pain are also welcome. 
 
ParentsEmpowered.org is a great    
resource for prevention of underage 
drinking.  The August seminar was an            
eye-opener: 
  Binge drinking begins as early as 6th 
grade. The brain peaks in develop-
ment at birth, age 3, and in the      
mid-teens. Of kids who drink before 
the age of 15: 
 40% will be alcohol dependent. 
 67% will try other illicit drugs. 
Three things will help prevent        
underage drinking: 
 Bonding 
 Boundaries 
 Monitoring 
For more information about effects of 
underage drinking, check out their 
web site. 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2014 

Community Calendar 

September 1: Labor 
Day– City offices will be 
closed all day  
 
S e p t e m b e r  7 : 
Grandparents Day 
 
September 11: Youth 
City Council Meeting-  
5:00 p.m. @ West Haven 
City Hall 
 
September 23: First Day 
of Fall 

City Council Meetings  
1st and 3rd Wednesdays 

6:00 pm at City Hall 
 

Planning Commission 
Meetings 

2nd and 4th Wednesdays 
6:00 pm at City Hall 

 
Special Services District 

Meetings 
3rd Monday  

6:30 pm at City Hall 
 

Contact us 
4150 S 3900 W 

West Haven, UT 84401 
Ph. 801-731-4519 



Congratulations 

A Special Note 

Boys Jr. Jazz basketball 
grades 2nd – 9th          
registration will begin 
in October. Please       
register early so that we 
can get jerseys in and 
get practice set up for 
the teams prior to the      
season start date.  We 
look forward to        
another great season.   
 

Thanks, the Rec       
Department. 
 
If you have any        
questions or concerns 
please contact the Parks 
& Recreation   office at       
801-731-8882. 

Congratulations to Jessie     
Carlson!  She competed in the       
Distinguished Young Women 
scholarship pageant and won a 
$2,500 scholarship to Weber 
State for her   essay. 

Recreation 

August. They were great 
activities for families 
and we look forward to 
doing them again next 
year!  Let us know if 
you are interested in 
sponsoring a  movie in 
the future.   

We would like to thank 
Mayor Bolos and Bryce 
Kendr ick of  BK      
S p r i n k l e r  a n d        
L a n d s c a p i n g  f o r      
sponsoring our “Movie 
in the park” events this 
summer as well as 
p r o v i d i n g  F R E E      
P O P C O R N .  W e 

w a t c h e d  3  i n             
total.  “Frozen” was the 
movie at West    Haven 
Days. Mayor Bolos 
sponsored “Despicable 
Me 2” in July.  Bryce 
Kendrick with BK 
S p r i n k l e r  a n d         
Landscaping sponsored 
“The Lego Movie” in 
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Thank you! 



West Haven Youth City Council 

Concealed Weapons Class 

CERT 

"A city is more than a 
place . . . It's a people.", 
was the theme for the 
W e s t  H a v e n           
Community Booth on 
display at the 2014    
Weber County Fair. 
The Youth Council  
designed and built the 
d i sp l a y  w i th  an         
a d d i t i o n a l  v i d e o   
presentation, "It's time 
to Do Something". 

Council Mayor Shaylie 
Stephens, would like to 
thank council members 
Zac Harris, Ashlyn & 
C a r s o n  S n i t k e r ,       
Marshall & Cat Price, 
Isaac Miller and Bryce 
Seabolt for sharing their 
time and talents on the 
project. 

reimburse the first 25 
residents to complete 
the CERT training this 
fiscal year.  
 

Stephanie Carlson 
City Council -       

Emergency Manager 

Basic CERT Training 
September 11 –       
October 23 

The class will be held 
once a week 6:30 p.m. 
to 9:30 p.m. in         
Ogden; to register, or 
for more information,    
contact Tammy at    

778-6686. There is a 
$30 participation fee 
for all new CERT               
participants. The fee 
covers the government 
required personal safety 
gear, which is issued to 
each participant at the     
beginning of the class.  
West Haven City will 

There will be a concealed weapons class 
held on Tuesday, September 9th @ 6pm. 
The class will be held at  City Hall, 4150 S 
3900 W. Cost will be $40, Please contact 
the Recreation office at 801-7318882 with 
any questions. 
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“Community 
Emergency Response 

Team” 




